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From Pastor's Desk… 

 

Flag Folding…..Did You Know This? 
 

Have you ever noticed the honor guard pays meticulous 

attention to correctly folding the United States of America 

Flag 13 times?  You probably thought it was to symbolize 

the original 13 colonies, but we learn something every 
day! 

 

THE 1st FOLD of the flag is a symbol of life. 

THE 2nd FOLD is a symbol of the belief of eternal life. 
THE 3rd FOLD is made in honor and remembrance of     

     the veterans departing the ranks who gave a  

     portion of their lives for the defense of the country  

     to attain peace throughout the world. 
THE 4th FOLD represents the weaker nature, for as  

     American citizens trusting in God, it is to Him we  

     turn in times of peace as well as in time of war for  

     His divine guidance. 

THE 5th FOLD is a tribute to the country, for in words  
     of Stephen Decatur, “Our Country, in dealing with  

     other countries, may she always be right; but it is  

     still our country, right or wrong”. 

THE 6th FOLD is for where people’s hearts lie.  It is with 
     their heart that they pledge allegiance to the flag of  

     the United States of America, and the republic for  

     which it stands, one Nation under God, indivisible,  

     with Liberty and Justice for all. 
THE 7th FOLD is a tribute to its Armed Forces, for it is  

     through the Armed Forces that protect their  

     country and their flag against all her enemies, 

     whether they be found within or without the 
     boundaries of their republic. 

THE 8th FOLD is a tribute to the one who entered into 

     the alley of the shadow of death, that we might see  

     the light of day. 

THE 9th FOLD is a tribute to womanhood, and mothers.   
     For it has been through their faith, their love, loyalty  

     and devotion that the character of the men and  

     women who have made this country great has been  

     molded. 
 

THE 10th FOLD is a tribute to the father, for he, too, has given his sons and daughters  
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     for the defense of their country since they were first born. 

THE 11th FOLD represents the lower portion of the seal of King David and King Solomon  
     and glorifies in the Hebrew eyes, the God of Abraham, Isaac and Jacob. 

THE 12th FOLD represents an emblem of eternity and glorifies in the Christian eyes,  

     God the Father, the Son and Holy Spirit. 

THE 13th FOLD, of when the flag is completely folded, the stars are uppermost reminding  
     them of their nations motto, “In God We Trust”. 

 

After the flag is completely folded and tucked in, it takes on the appearance of a cocked 

hat, ever reminding us of the soldiers who served under General George Washington, and 
the Sailors and Marines who served under Captain John Paul Jones, who were followed by 

their comrades and shipmates in the Armed Forces of the United States, preserving for 

them the rights, privileges and freedoms they enjoy today. 

- Source Unknown 

Peace, Lori 

 

 
 

Friday, June 2 – 6:00 p.m. Supper Club at Casa Catrina, 1905  

                                Brookside Road, Macungie 

                   6:00-8:00 p.m. First Youth Group gathering at the  
                                                                                 Church.  All youth welcome! 

Sunday, June 4 - 9:00 a.m. Last Day of Sunday School  

                         9:00 a.m. Confirmation Class 

                        10:15 a.m. Communion Worship, Children will be singing 
                                         Covered Dish Lunch after Worship 

                                         Last day to bring your Peanut Butter & Jelly for Zionsville Area 

                                                     Food Bank 
                                         Matthew Yenser with his parents, will be selling the world famous  

                                          Scout meat sticks on a table in the upper social hall on June 4.   

                                         Bring your cash to carry away your favorites! 

Monday, June 5 – 10:00 a.m. ATF Sort and Store     

Saturday, June 10 – Safe Harbor Visit, meet 10:30am at Church               

Sunday, June 11 – 10:15 a.m. Worship, Celebrate Grads  

                            Lunch and Learn After Worship:  Come and learn       
                            about the new law regarding RMD, estate planning, and financial issues.    

                            12:15 p.m. Lunch then learn until 1:30p.m. in the lower social hall            

Saturday, June 17 –  7:00 p.m. Iron Pigs Game   

Sunday, June 18 – 10:15 a.m. Worship, Loose offering goes to Pastor’s Discretionary Fund 

                                    (Last 10:15 a.m. Worship till September) 

Monday, June 19 – 10:00 a.m. ATF Sort and Store                   

Friday, June 23 – 12:00 p.m. Lunch Bunch at Hamilton Family Restaurant, 2027 Hamilton  

                          Street, Allentown 

Saturday, June 24 – 6:30 p.m. “River of Grace”, Dillingersville Schoolhouse  

  Sunday, June 25 – 10:30 a.m. Worship will be held at Dillingersville Schoolhouse  
                                                Address:  7226 School House Lane, Zionsville 

                                               Lunch & Baked Goods for sale after Worship 

   NO WORSHIP AT OLD ZIONSVILLE TODAY!  Go Directly to Dillingersville. 

 

Monday, June 26 – 10:00 a.m. ATF Sort and Store                   



Looking Ahead☺ 

     Sunday, July 2 – 9:30 a.m. Communion Worship 

     Monday, July 3 – 10:00 a.m. ATF Sort and Store 

     Saturday, July 8 – 10:00 a.m. ATF Set-up 

     Sunday, July 9 – 9:30 a.m. Worship 

     Monday, July 10 – 4-6 p.m. ATF Shop 

     Saturday, July 15 – 10 a.m. – 12 p.m. ATF Shop 

     Sunday, July 16 – 9:30 a.m. Worship 

     Sunday, July 23 – 9:30 a.m. Worship 

     Sunday, July 30 – 9:30 a.m. Worship 

  

OZUCC Mission Statement 

The mission of our Church is to be a congregation devoted to our  
community where we experience and share the loving presence of  

God by teaching the Good News of Jesus Christ, by celebrating  

God’s Word in the Bible, and through loving service to all people. 

 

News from Cemetery… 

We are grateful to Mike Berger for making the Cemetery look nice every week.  

Please take the time to appreciate the beauty of our Cemetery.  Not every 
Cemetery gets this kind of TLC. 

 

News from Christian Ed…  

The last day for Sunday School this Spring will be June 4.  The 

children will be singing in Worship that day.  Please plan to be in Worship 

to support them.  We are having a Covered Dish Social after worship in 
celebration of our Sunday School children, please plan to come.  Classes 

will resume in September.  And there is always room for more teachers 

and more helpers! 
 
Our Confirmation Class is going to visit Safe Harbor, Easton, 536 Bushkill 

Drive, Easton (this is a homeless shelter with educational and working 

requirements for men and women) on June 10 - timing for this will be about 

10:30 a.m. meet at church to return to church about 2:30 p.m.  We are asking for 
contributions to the hamburger barbecue lunch including hamburger 

barbecue (we will mix all the varieties together to make a great sandwich!) I'll have my crockpot so 

we can keep it warm for serving, potato/pasta salads, pickles and olives, rolls, fruit, dessert, 
crunchy things (like celery and/or carrot sticks, chips) for approximately 60 people and BINGO 

prizes for the residents:  toiletries - hotel sizes appreciated, new socks for both men and women, new 

underwear, hand sanitizer, cleaning supplies, small tablets, pens, etc. 

We will eat with the residents, chat with them and play BINGO with them.  See Pastor Lori if you 

have any questions.  We will carpool from church. 

 

News from Computer and Media Committee… 



If you can’t attend worship on Sunday, not to worry! We livestream our service every Sunday at 
10:15 am on YouTube and Facebook! Both of these options are available on demand, as well… 

can’t watch on Sunday morning? No problem; watch when you can! 

To find us on YouTube, you can visit our channel at https://tinyurl.com/bdfpux8b.  Or just search 

for Old Zionsville UCC. 
 

Have you checked out our Facebook page recently? On January 1, we started a new series aimed 

at reading through the Bible in one year. We are providing a chronological reading plan, which 

lays out the readings in the order in which events happened. We hope you find this series a 
meaningful way to move through the year. Connect with us 

at https://www.facebook.com/OldZionsvilleUCC/; be sure to “like” our page so you get our posts 

on your newsfeed! 

  Here are the readings for May in case you want to catch up:  

 

 
 

News from the Evangelism and Membership Committee…  

Supper Club - “Passport to Dining around the World”. We will be “traveling” 

around the world to try some new cuisines and have some familiar fare, too! 

Please join us on Friday, June 2 at Casa Catrina Mexican Restaurant, 1905 
Brookside Rd, Macungie at 6:00 p.m.  Pease RSVP to Linda or Mark by Monday, May 

29.   

Sunday Brunchers – Sunday Brunchers will be Sunday, June 11, 2023, Noon (RSVP no later 
than Monday 6/5) Mercantile Club (Cash Only), 427 Railroad St, Emmaus, PA 18049. 

Lunch Bunch – Friday, June 23, 2023, Noon at Hamilton Family Restaurant, 2027 Hamilton St, 

Allentown, (RSVP no later than Monday 5/29). 

These events are open to anyone wishing to join us for good food and conversation! 

Iron Pigs Game – for those who have purchased tickets don’t forget the game is on Friday, June 

17.  Game begins at 7:00 p.m. 

Save the Date – Old Zionsville UCC Family Christmas Party will be Saturday, December 9, 2023, 
5:00 p.m. at the Superior Restaurant, 102 Main Street, Emmaus in their downstairs banquet hall 

(Handicap Accessible).  More info to follow….. 

 

 

 

 

https://tinyurl.com/bdfpux8b
https://www.facebook.com/OldZionsvilleUCC/


News from the Food Pantry…   

The Zionsville Area Food Pantry is open the 2nd Monday of the month 4:00-6:00 PM and 

the Saturday of that same week 10:00 AM-12:00 PM.  Zionsville Area Food Pantry is located at  
Zion’s Lutheran Church.  Their email address is ZAFP5901@yahoo.com and their mailing address is 

P.O. Box 56, Old Zionsville, PA 18068 

Remember you can bring items to our Church for the Food Pantry at any time.  The Pantry is 

always in need of personal care items, paper products and all kinds of non-perishable food.  
Right now they are in need of deodorant, shampoo and conditioner (regular sizes)  Pick up 

extra at the grocery store and bring it to Church.  Place in the shopping cart in the first floor 

social room.  Thanks. 

News from the ATF Room…    

We will meet Mondays in June (all Mondays except the 12th) for sorting and getting ready for our 
next giveaway in July. If you would like to help come anytime, we will be at the Church by 10:00 

a.m.  Help is always needed.  Call Millie with any questions. 

Thank you all for your generous donations, please remember that everything donated should be 
gently used, clean and in working order.  Also free of smoking odors due to allergies. 

 

News from the FUN Group…    

Faith Uniting Neighbors     
     

Peanut Butter & Jelly Collection 
 We have been collecting peanut butter and jelly for the Zionsville Area 

Food Pantry as always at the end of our Sunday School year.  Please bring yours 

to the church by Sunday, June 4.  Thank you. 

 

Please see the attached thank you letter from Marian & Friends, our guest entertainer for 

Spring Fling. 

 

News from Music and Worship Committee… 

Celebration at Dillingersville!  Join us Saturday, June 24th, at 

The Dillingersville School House (7226 School House Lane, Zionsville) 
for the beginning of this year's 77th Annual pilgrimage!  On Saturday, 

starting at 6:30 p.m. we will be inspired by the Musical Gospel Group 

called "River of Grace”. (See attached flyer.)  Bring your own lawn 
chairs or sit under the big tent outside in our chairs and enjoy this 

wonderful group.  Five singing men will lift our spirits for an hour of 

Praising the Lord. A free will offering will be received.  There will be a bake sale at this event 
too.  Purchase some wonderful sweetness to take home and enjoy or eat right there during the 

concert.  The School House will be open for tours on both dates.    

On Sunday morning at 10:30 a.m., June 25, join us for worship outside under the big tent with 

all three of the churches who originally formed the Dillingersville School House (7226 School House 
Lane, Zionsville, PA) as a place of worship and a place to educate the Village  
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children.  Our guest speaker, The Rev. Bob Gerhart, will enlighten us with some historical facts  
and Biblical relevance that will draw us closer to God. A combined choir from the three churches will 

share musical selections during worship and we will all lift our voices in praise.  Wendy Yeakel will 

provide a puppet show for the enjoyment of all. 

Immediately following Worship June 25, a buffet lunch will be offered for donation.  Bake sale will 
be open again.  Baked goods/sweets treats/fruit/etc. are gladly accepted to sell.  Be 

conscious of the weather.  If it is very warm, please avoid frosted items where the frosting can 

melt.  Stay and chat with your family and friends on this wonderful day in the natural setting of 
peace at the Dillingersville School House.     

 

In case of inclement weather or extreme mud, this concert and Sunday worship will be 
held at the Upper Milford Mennonite Church, 6450 Kings Hwy S, Zionsville, PA 18092 

 

Combined Choirs for Dillingersville Service:  Here's your opportunity to join your brothers 

and sisters for not only our hymns in our congregational singing, but also our special group 
singing during the service at Dillingersville on June 25.   

We will be singing two anthems: a new SAB arrangement of “Amazing Grace” and the Peter Lukin 

version of “The Lord bless you and keep you” - sung a capella.   

Rehearsals will be on Wednesdays, June 7, 14, and 21 - 7:00 p.m. at Upper Milford Mennonite 

Church.  We are air conditioned!  Please let Pastor Lori know of your participation.   

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 



News from Outlook Committee… 

Thanks to everyone who purchased sandwiches from our recent fundraisers.  All had fun making 

them which made it a very successful event! 
 

 

News from the Scouts… 
Our Scout Troop is active all year long.  If you know any boys or girls who would like to join 

Scouting check in with Elliott Fegley - 610-972-7869 or for Cub Scouts, Jim Cairns – 610-533-
2797. 

 

News from Social and Aid… 

Social and Aid Committee is planning a Covered Dish Lunch for Sunday, June 4 immediately 

following worship to celebrate our Sunday School Children!  No sign ups.  Social and Aid will be 
making plenty of hamburger barbecue.  You bring the side dishes, veggies, fruit, pickles, chips, 

desserts, etc.  Just a good old fashioned covered dish lunch!  Y'all come!  All welcome.   

 

News from Windows to the Future… 

Cumberland Glass will be here on Wednesday, May 31 and June 1 to remove the Nativity Window 
from the Sanctuary.  Cardboard/boards will be put in its place for the summer.  This process is fully 

funded by your gracious gifts.  This is part of Phase 3 of our Windows to the Future Program.  The 

window will return to the Sanctuary in the Fall all clean and restored.  Also in the Fall, we will be 

having another Matching Gift Program.  This will be to support the final part of Phase 3, the outside 
glass for all three windows on the Nativity side of the building, plus the stained glass restoration of 

the two twins on either side of the Nativity Window.  If you or someone you know would be willing to 

give money toward the Matching Gift Program, please speak with Ruth Stansfield or Pastor Lori.  
Thanks! 

 

News from Youth Group….   

Youth Group will start up on Friday, June 2 from 6:00-8:00 p.m. in the Church 

lower social hall. Join OZUCC “Youth” Group for Friendship, Reflection, Experience 
and Discovery (FRED) with God.  All ages welcome!  Flyer attached. 

 

Mark your calendars:  June 11 - Sunday after worship - we will have a Lunch and 
Learn seminar with Financial Advisors from Oaktree Advisors, LLC, 6666 Passer 

Road | Suite 4, Coopersburg, PA 18036, 610.882.5670 Ext. 3 | 610.882.5671 Fax  

They will be talking about the new rules for RMDs plus Estate Planning, plus being 
available to answer your questions.  I have begun working with these folks on my investments 

and find them to be genuinely helpful, full of integrity, and very responsive to any concerns and 

requests I have.  Lunch provided.  Learning is real!  Flyer attached. 
 

Graduate recognition Sunday is June 11th during our Worship Service.  The 

Graduates that we are aware of at this time include:  Chanellor Yenser and 

Lance Hoch.  Lance has graduated from the University of Delaware with a 
degree in Chemical Engineering.  He will be off to live in Stamford, Connecticut.   

Congratulations Lance and Best of Luck to you!   

 
“Making All Things New” will be the theme of the 34th biennial General Synod of the United Church 

of Christ, scheduled for June 30-July 4, 2023 in Indianapolis. 

Kathy Latshaw, our Consistory President, was elected to be a General 
Synod Delegate for the Penn Northeast Conference of the UCC.  She and 

her husband, Daniel, will travel together to this year’s Synod.  We will be 



commissioning Kathy and Dan in Worship on June 18 as we learn more about General Synod – 
our UCC National Meeting.   

The General Synod of the United Church of Christ is the national decision-making body for 

the denomination, responsible for giving general direction to the evangelistic, missionary, and 

justice programs of the UCC.  

The Synod is the legal successor the General Council of the Congregational Christian Churches  

and the General Synod (its namesake) of the Evangelical and Reformed Church. The Synod is 

responsible for authorizing budgets and electing board members for the "Covenanted Ministries" 
(formerly known as instrumentalities) of the UCC; those agencies have evolved over the years from a 

number of separate entities, with different organizational structures, into a more coordinated 

configuration in order to serve the denomination more efficiently. The home and international missions 
agencies in particular were the descendants of Congregationalist (originally interdenominational) 

boards founded in the 19th century; they were "recognized" when the UCC began during the period 

between 1957 and 1961. The Synod usually makes pronouncements and passes resolutions on social 

and political issues judged to be of concern by delegates as well; most if not all have historically 
reflected liberal theological and political perspectives, including support for civil rights, feminism, 

environmentalism, and rights for homosexuals. 

 
 

                     Don’t Be Late!!  On July 2nd our Summer Worship begins. 

                                                        Worship Service will begin at 9:30 a.m. 

 

                                      

Greeters and Liturgist!  If you would like to be added to the Greeter’s List or be a Liturgist 
during Worship please call or email the Church office. 

 

Approved Consistory Minutes can be found posted on the bulletin board at the side entrance to 
the Sanctuary for anyone wishing to take a look!! 

 

Offering Box - A secure box is located in the rear of the sanctuary for you to deposit your 
offering or other important papers if you happen to be in the church when the office isn't open.  It 

has been secured to the floor and is locked.  It will be opened on a Sunday morning so the 

offerings in there can be combined with those in worship that day.  Thanks for your continued 

support of our church. 
 

  Our Church is now equipped with an Assistive Listening System.  You provide 

  your own headphones which can be connected to the transmitter which will allow  
  you to more clearly hear the Worship Service or any program being offered in the  

  Sanctuary.  See anyone at the sound booth to inquire. 
 

 

There are two Bulletin Magnifier Sheets available for you to use in worship. They are the size of 

a full sheet of paper and can be found in the side pocket on the sound system.  Pick one up and 

try it out, then return it to the sound system after worship. 
 

Church Lost and Found Box –  is located on top of the mailboxes next to Pastor’s Office.  There 

is always something in it.  Check it out and see if you lost anything!  Or call the church office.   
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  Offerings and Donations Received in May 2023 

       General Use……………………………… $12,214.00 

       Benevolence……………………………..       360.00   
       Sunday School………………………….         51.00 

                              Pastor’s Discretionary Fund……..           7.00 

                              Windows to the Future……………..       680.00 

                              Parsonage Rental……………………..     1,495.00 
                              Parking Lot Maintenance Fund…        190.00   

                              Cemetery………………………………….        655.00 

 
                                General Expenses……………………. $14,542.59 

                                       includes gas………..$1,022.59 

                                       includes electric….$  404.43 

 

Please remember there is a third box on your offering envelopes should you wish to give 

offering toward our Parking Lot Maintenance, Cemetery, Window Fund, Building Repairs or any 

Property Expenses.  Just designate in what area the money should be placed.  Thank you.  

  If you wish to sponsor Bulletins or Flowers, please call the church office, 610-966-3601 or email at 
ozuccoffice@ptd.net.  Bulletins are $10.00, Altar Flowers are $40.00, our Seasonal silk arrangement is a  

  donation of $30.00 to our Windows Fund.  If you are already signed up to sponsor Altar Flowers and would like  
  us to use our silk arrangement please let the office know AS SOON AS POSSIBLE so Brenda can cancel our 

arrangement with Phoebe Floral for that Sunday.  Thank you!  
 

Deadline for material to be included in our July Newsletter is 

June 26.  Please place all info in the Secretary’s mailbox 

or email to the office at ozuccoffice@ptd.net 

 

   To add names to our Prayer List please call or email the church office. 

 
 

               Summer Worship begins on July 2nd at 9:30 a.m. 

June 2 & June 3, 2023 - Summer Festival – Jordan UCC, 1837 

Church Rd., Allentown – 5 to 10PM - Friday at 7PM - Live music with 

The Large Flowerheads; Saturday at 7PM – Live music with 
SteelCreek. 

 

Pancake Breakfast – Bally Mennonite Church, 1481 PA-100, Barto 
on Saturday, June 10, 2023 from 7:00-10:30 a.m. 
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Camelot for Children – Camp is scheduled for June 19 – July 28, 2023 

for those wishing to volunteer.  You may check out the Volunteer Tab on 
their website: www.camelotforchildren.org 

They are in need of all kinds of donations if you would like to help by purchasing 

supplies for camp. They are also a charity for the Walmart Round Up Spark Good 
Program when shopping at Walmart.  Go to their website, scroll down and you can access their 

Wishlist by pressing the Donate Products Button.  Or you can drop your purchases off at Camelot 

by May 19th.  Thank you for your generous support! 
 

 

Happy Father’s Day! 

 
                  A Poem for Fathers 

                The love from our fathers 
                   follows us everywhere. 

                No matter where we go 

                   it will always be there. 

                As we walk along life’s path 
                   and do our best each day, 

               we can thank our precious fathers 

                 for helping us learn God’s way. 
 

 
 

 

http://www.camelotforchildren.org/
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Sunday   Monday    Tuesday Wednesday   Thursday    Friday   Saturday 

                 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

1 

 
Soup Orders Due 

 

Outlook  7pm 

Choir  7:30pm 

2 

  

 Youth Group 
     6-8pm 

Supper Club 

    6pm Casa    

            Catrina 

3 

 
 

4 
        9:00am Sunday School 

                Last Day 

        9:00am Confirmation 

  10:15am  Communion                  

                Worship 

   Covered Dish Social 

       After Worship 

5 
 

         ATF Sorting 10am 

          

 

Boy Scouts  6pm 

 

6 
 

  

 

 

Cub Scouts  7pm 

Music & Worship 

        7pm 

7 
Pastor Lori  
Office Hours 

10am-3pm  

 

IT & Sound 7pm 

8 

 

 
 

Choir  7:30pm 

9 

 

 

10      
 
Visit to Safe 

  Harbor-meet 
  10:30am at 

  Church 

11  

     10:15am  Worship, 

      Celebrate Grads 

   Lunch & Learn after 

           Worship 

Sunday Brunchers 

12 noon Mercantile 

 

12 
         

 
 

 

Boy Scouts  6pm   

Property 7pm 

13 

 

 

 
  

FUN Group  7pm 

Cub Scouts 7pm 

   

14 
Pastor Lori  
Office Hours 
10am-3pm  

Finance 7pm 

15 

 

 
 

 

         Choir  7:30pm 

 

16 
  
   
   

 

17 
Pick up  

   Soup Orders  

   10am-12pm 

   
   Iron Pigs Game 

        7pm 

18 

          10:15am  Worship 

Pastor’s Discretionary 

    Fund Collection 

 

19 

          
ATF Sorting10am 
 

 

 
Boy Scouts 6pm 

 

20 

 
  

 
 

 

Consistory 7pm 

 

 

 

21  
Pastor Lori  

On Vacation 

 

 

22 

 

 

 

   
 Choir  7:30pm 

23 
 
Lunch Bunch 

12noon Hamilton 
   Family Rest. 

24 
 

 “River of Grace” 
  Dillingersville 

   Schoolhouse 

      6:30pm 

25  
        Dillingersville Annual  

             Pilgrimage  

         10:30am Worship 

             under the big tent 

26 

 
ATF Sorting 10am 
 

 Boy Scouts  6pm 

 

27 

 

 
 

Cub Scouts  7pm 

 

28 

Pastor Lori  
Office Hours 

10am-3pm  

 

 29 

 

 

 
 Choir  7:30pm 

30  

 

 



 

6666 Passer Road| Suite 4 | Coopersburg | PA | 18036
610.882.5670 Phone | 610.882.5671 Fax

Congress recently passed a new bill called the SECURE Act 2.0.  Please join us 
to learn how this bill will affect your investments and overall retirement plan.  

We will cover:

• New Distribution Rates
• New Accumulation Rules
• Revised Roth Rules
• Qualified Charitable Distribution
• Inheritance and Tax Planning
• More Highlights

LUNCH & LEARN: SECURE ACT 2.0
Rethinking Retirement Investments & Estate Planning 

for 2023 and Beyond

Hosted by Oaktree Advisors

Oaktree Advisors is an independent, 
family-owned, registered investment 

advisory firm. Our goal is to help 
clients have a greater sense of 

confidence around their financial 
future and avoid the pitfalls so many 

people make before and during 
retirement.

Presenters
Paul Eichman, CFP®, Principal

Ben Eichman, CFP®, Financial Advisor

Workshop Details

Date: Sunday, June 11
Location: Old Zionsville UCC

Post Worship Lunch: 
12:15pm – 12:45pm

Educational Workshop:
12:45pm – 1:30pm

Presenters will stay after for 
additional questions until 2pm

TO REGISTER, PLEASE CONTACT x AT xxx-xxx-xxxx.

 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 


